NEW HIGHLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SITE-BASED DECISION MEETING

APRIL 10, 2006

The SBDM was called to order at 2:35 p.m.

Members present: Mike Mayhew, Pancy Jones, Bonnie Turner, Kaytie Georgel and Connie Goff.

Member absent: Angel Fulkerson.

The council reviewed the March minutes.  Mr. Mayhew made a motion to approve minutes with corrections.  Bonnie Turner seconded and the motion carried.

The council reviewed the P.D. Committee’s 2005-2006 training plan and decided to table until May’s meeting.

The council discussed implementing a plan to increase portfolio scores.  Mrs. Goff made a motion that for 2006-07 school year we have a 3rd/4th grade-writing block, so that 3rd and 4th grade teachers share the task of writing portfolios and completion.

The council discussed the STI grading program and the information that Bobby Lewis sent.  Mr. Mayhew made a motion that the school look into purchasing the program if funds are available at the end of the year.  Kaytie Georgel seconded and the motion carried.  Ms. Goff will check to see if training needs to be done after the purchase.

The council discussed teachers dressing with adherence to the dress code (at least the student dress code).  E-mail needs to go out to teachers to reinforce dress code.  Council agreed that administration would remind staff on a regular basis about dressing professionally.

Bonnie Turner made a motion to adjourn at 3:21 p.m.  Kaytie Georgel  seconded motion and motion carried.  

Respectfully,

Connie Goff

